
“Serving Together” Banner Patch Application 
 
Lions Clubs International encourages collaboration between Lions clubs and the Leo clubs they 
sponsor.  Collaboration can include joint service projects, joint meetings and participation in 
each other’s activities and/or events. Collaborating clubs can earn a special recognition banner 
patch.  Upon completion of the project and this application form, banner patches for both clubs 
will be mailed to the Lions club president for presentation.   
 
Name of Lions Club ______________________________________District________________________ 
 
Name of Lions Club President____________________________________________________________  
 
Address__________________________________________City_________________________________ 
 
State/Province_________________Country___________________Postal Code_____________________ 
 
Daytime Phone Number__________________E-mail Address___________________________________ 
 
Name of Leo Club______________________________________________________________________  
 
Describe the nature and extent of Leo-Lion collaboration.  Attach additional information, 
including photographs and information on any public recognition received by the Lions club and 
Leo club for the project and/or activity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________   ___________________ 
Lions club president signature   Date 
 
__________________________   _________________  
Leo club president signature   Date 
 

When completed, send this form to:  
Youth Programs Department, Lions Clubs International,  

300 W. 22nd Street, Oak Brook, Illinois 60523-8842, USA.  
Fax number 630-571-1692 
E-mail: leo@lionsclubs.org 

Leo-ST 


